From: Amanda Mellors

To: request
Subject: License extension The Ye Old Bridge Inn Oxton
Date: 08 March 2024 11:06:11

To whom it may concern

I would like to place a concern in relation to the license applied for alcohol to be served
until 1.30am at the Bridge Inn in Oxton.

The pub is a thriving business and for this | support, however there is already significant
noise pollution at current levels. This is a small community in a conservation area not a
city centre premises it does not lend itself to a late license and | fear this will increase noise
and nuisance traffic late at night.

This site benefits from a large terrace area and in the summer provides the main area where
people drink and eat. If this was extended to the early hours of the morning it would effect
the people who live close the the venue.

I regularly use this facility and feel it plays a large part in the community, a late 1.30am
alcohol license does not.

I hope this is helpful
Kind Regards

Amanda Mellors



